

Undergraduate Admissions Office

The Pennsylvania State University

201 Shields Building

University Park, PA 16802-1294

Phone: 814-865-5471 Fax: 814-863-7590

Website: admissions.psu.edu Email: admissions@psu.edu

March 16, 2022

Offer of Admission Details

Penn State ID: 99461 Campus: University Park

Term: Fall 2022

College: College of Engineering Intended Major: Computer Science Residency: Non-Resident (Out of State)

Vedant Sharma

Amritsar-1

Amritsar, PB 143001

Dear Vedant,

Congratulations! You have been admitted to Penn State!

You did it. Your hard work has paid off and it's time to look ahead to what's next. By choosing Penn State, you not only gain the support of a globally recognized university with the resources of twenty campuses located throughout the state, you join a community rooted in supporting and inspiring one another. This community will be with you for life. You will benefit from an academic community that will connect you to the expertise, research, and resources you need to accomplish your life and career goals.

I am so pleased to offer you admission to the College of Engineering with the intended major of Computer Science for fall 2022 at Penn State University Park. We are excited to welcome you to the Penn State family!

In the *New Student Guide*, available in MyPennState, you will find instructions for accepting our offer, the conditions of our offer, contact information for offices across the University, and a description of what will occur between the time you accept our offer and your first day of classes.

Once you have paid your acceptance fees, the Directorate of International Students and Scholars Advising (DISSA) will contact you regarding visa documents (I-20 or DS-2019), and financial guarantee information. Please watch for emails from *international@psu.edu*. Orientation and other pre-arrival information will also be emailed to you at or around this same time.

As you consider your college options, I encourage you to learn more about what Penn State can offer you by visiting admissions.psu.edu/accepted.

Congratulations, and welcome to Penn State!

Sincerely,

Robert G. Springall
Executive Director of Undergraduate Admissions